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St. Croix District Announces Availability of Temporary Summer Employment 

for 2024 Summer Feeding Program  

The Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) is committed to ensuring that children in the Virgin Islands 

continue to receive nutritious meals even when school is not in session. This program, sponsored by the 

USDA and operating during the summer vacation break, aims to provide free meals that adhere to Federal 

guidelines. 

The St. Croix District School Food Authority (SFA) is inviting interested individuals to apply for temporary 

positions within the 2024 Summer Food Service Program. Application forms are available for pickup at the 

Department of Education’s main office, located at 2133 Hospital Street, Christiansted, VI 00822. 

Applicants are required to submit all original documents along with a copy of a valid form of identification 

and a social security card to the VIDE’s main office in Christiansted. Please note that no email applications 

will be accepted. The deadline for applications is Friday, April 30, 2024. 

For further information or if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the School Food 

Authority at (340) 773-1095 ext. 7073. 
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